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 February Newsletter 
 

Discovery Gardens Families 
Visit us at: www.childcarediscovery.com T: (971) 400-8880 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

It’s been a little while since you’ve received a newsletter from 

Discovery Gardens, but we are bringing them back. I know you hard 

working families want to know what’s going on at the center(s) and 

would like to be more involved with what your children are learning.  

My job as the parent coordinator is to make sure that your needs are 

being met as well as your children. I communicate directly with 

each site director and teachers to know the day to day goals and 

outcomes for each again group enrolled here at Discovery Gardens.  

In this newsletter you will find the closure schedule, book of the 

month, reminders, and field trips planned, small biographies on new 

teachers, community events and more important announcements.  

If you have any questions regarding the newsletter, the website, a 

questions or concern please feel free to contact me directly at: 

destiney@childcarediscovery.com 

Warm regards,  

Destiney Clark 

Parents Coordinator 

destiney@childcarediscovery.com 

 

I TRULY CANT THANK YOU PARENTS ENOUGH….THANK YOU!!!! 

Its FINALLLY time! Discovery Gardens website will officially launch the first 

week of February!!! Thank you so much to all the parents for the 

wonderful feedback in creating such an amazing site. WE hope that its 

been worth the wait for you all. Some of the new features to our site are:  

 Up-to-date calendar 

 Upcoming events 

 Tuition rates 

 Comments/questions box 

 

Upcoming Events 

February 10 

No School In-Service Day 

February 11 

No School In-Service Day 

February 12 

No School In-Service Day 

 

Important 

Announcement 

Make sure your childs 

immunizations are currently 

update, each center will be 

doing their audit soon. 

We are also having each 

family complete their Ages & 

Stages Questionnaire for 

each child attending DG, it 

has now become a part of 

the enrollment process, there 

are no exception. Mrs. Netra 

or your childs site director will 

be contacting each 

individual family to give more 

information on completing 

your childs ASQ. 
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 Linked to our Facebook page 

 Linked to our Yelp page 

 Testimonials 

 Current information regarding things happening in the company, 

etc. 

Please visit us at www.childcarediscovery.com 

Mixed Me! By, Taye Diggs 

For the month of February your children will be focusing on a creative 

curriculum based on “Friendship,” while incorporating this wonderful book 

called, “Mixed Me!” This book is about a little boy with wildly curly hair 

that navigates the social terrain of being a biracial child.  

More Important News 

Kenton 

Please welcome Kayla. She will be our new float/aide that will be assisting 

in multiple classrooms. She will be starting at our Kenton location February 

1st. Welcome Kayla to our Discovery Gardens Family.  

Lombard  

Please welcome Jenna. She will be the float teacher between the 

toddler room with Miss Brittany and the preschool room with Javier 

starting February 1st. Jenna has a friendly, warm personality. She has 

experience working with all ages of children, we are glad to have her be 

a part of our team.  

Columbia Knolls 

Our Columbia Knoll location is a separate business from the Lombard and 

Kenton locations. This means that the childcares have the same owner 

but operate differently. For an example, the end of the tax year 

statements are coming from two separate businesses. The policies are 

almost the same and the high standards and mission is across the board 

the same, however Columbia Knoll works as an Early Head Start and has 

some areas of practice that are different to be meet by the Early Head 

Start and federal guidelines. Part of that is the qualification process of 

enrollment, please note that not all children at Columbia Knoll are a part 

of the Early Head Start program, however all children out there receive 

the same care. We would love to explain more in detail. Please inquire in 

person with any further questions.  

 

 

 

 

In the Community 

Regal Cinema Movies 

On Tuesdays enjoy a movie with 

your family at any Regal 

Cinema for $5 per individual. 

Make sure to bring your regal 

card to also get the discount. 

Also enjoy 50% off any size 

popcorn. Yum! 

Omsi 

Needing something to stimulate 

your child(ren) on the weekend. 

Visit Omsi, the first Sunday of the 

month to receive admission at 

$2 per individual for an 

afternoon of fun!  

 

 


